
IMPORTANT DATES

École George V School
265 Grey Street
Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6
Phone: (204) 669-4482
School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell
09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch
1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Acting Principal 
Mme B. Hebert
Head Clerk
Mrs. S. Hendrickson
Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
K & Gr 1-6: 
(204) 793-7626

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

Friday, May 9th, 2025
Non-Instructional Day - NO
CLASSES

Monday, May 19th, 2025
Victoria Day - NO SCHOOL

ÉCOLE GEORGE V SCHOOL

GEORGE V NEWSLETTERGEORGE V NEWSLETTER
MAY 2025MAY 2025

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV
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Elmwood High School
students will be coming to
George V to showcase
their drumline, senior band,
jazz band, and choir to our
students.  

Elmwood Band Showcase
Tuesday,
May 13th

On Red Dress Day, we honour the lives of Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women,
Girls, and Two-Spirit people (MMIWG2S). As a school, we will come together for a
special assembly to reflect, remember, and raise awareness.
Here’s how you can participate:

🔴 Wear Red – Students and staff are encouraged to wear red to show
solidarity and support.
🎨 Art Showcase – Student artwork created during the “If This Dress Could
Speak…” project will be heard as a tribute of the impact of MMIWG2S.
🎶 Community Song – Together, we will sing a meaningful song to celebrate
strength, healing, and unity.
🕊️ Moment of Silence – We will have a moment of silence in honour of those who
are missing and those we have lost.
Let’s come together as a community to listen, learn, and walk forward with
compassion and action.

Miigwetch | Thank you
Grade 3/4/5/6 Team

Red Dress Day & MMIWG2S Assembly
Monday,
May 5th
@ 9:15 in the Gym
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On Thursday, May 15th from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm
the Grade 6 students will be receiving their second
immunizations for HPV (Human Papillomavirus) and
HBV (Hepatitis B). The Grade 8 students will be
receiving an immunization of Tdap (Tetanus,
Diphtheria, and Pertussis). On this day we ask that
your child come to school in a short-sleeved shirt
and is well-hydrated. The school will provide a juice
box and a snack for each student once their
immunization is completed. Should you have any
questions please call the school at 204-669-4482.

Grade 6 & 8 Immunizations
Thursday,
May 15th

Class 302 will be visiting the
Aviation Museum on May 20th! This
field trip is designed to deepen
students’ understanding of
important science concepts we've
been exploring in class — lift, thrust,
drag, and gravity — and how these
forces work together to make
flight possible.

302 Aviation Museum Field Trip
Tuesday,
May 20th
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On May 22nd, the Winnipeg Fire Paramedic
Service Public Education Team will visit our
school. They will prepare an immersive
experience to help educate students about
fire safety, including developing emergency
escape plans, safety meeting spots for
families, and much more. 
We are very excited to collaborate with
such a wonderful program to enrich the
safety of our community.

FireStop Safety Day
Thursday,
May 22nd

Want to get involved with your child's school? Join Parent Advisory
Council (PAC) today! Please check the school website for meeting dates
and times. 

Open positions this year: French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Current Members: 
Ashley Hoffman - Chair 
Jon-Paul Leblanc - Treasurer 
Nicki LeBlanc - Fundraising 
Sabrina McGee - Lunch Program Coordinator 
Kathy Biegun - Secretary 
Bhawna Batra - Central District Advisory 

If you are interested in volunteering for PAC or for a specific PAC
initiative, please contact the Secretary of our PAC by email:
egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Parent Advisory Council
Monday,
May 26th
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Library Club @ Lunch
Tuesdays

307

May 6  & 20  th th

Wednesday
203 & 304

May 7  & 21th st

Thursdays
301 & 302

May 8  & 22th nd

Grade 2-3 Art Club
Grade 2 & 3 students
have been participating in
Art Club on Wednesdays,
from 3:30 pm to 4:30
pm. For more information
about attending Art Club,
please contact Ms.
Taylor.
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Mr. Melnyk’s Phys Ed Updates
The weather is starting to heat up and so are the spring activities
at George V. 

On Mondays and Wednesdays Grades 4, 5, and 6 students are
invited to participate in Ultimate football, a lead game for
Ultimate frisbee, in preparation for the North East Ultimate
football tournament being held on the morning of May 15th at
Chalmers Community Centre. 

On Tuesdays and Wednesdays Grades 4, 5, and 6 students are
invited to participate in our run club indoors during the last recess.
When we move outside the rest of the students in Grades 1, 2, and
3 will be able to join us. The run club is in preparation for the
Winnipeg School Division’s annual Fit Run race, held the morning of
June 3rd, rain or shine. 

The Grade 7 and 8 students are currently participating in open
gym activities during the lunch hour. Activities vary based on
interest.

Reminder to parents/guardians to please send their children to
school with appropriate gym footwear for Phys Ed. classes. No
sandals, crocs, rain boots, etc.
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🎉Celebrating Student Creativity and Pride!🌈
We are thrilled to announce that one of our
talented students from École George V School,
Caitlin Livingstone, had their design selected as
one of the official 2025 PRIDE T-Shirts for
the Winnipeg School Division! 🏳️‍🌈 This is a huge
honour, and we couldn’t be prouder of the
creativity, passion, and representation of
inclusion and diversity.

Congratulations to our amazing student artist!
Your work will help spread a message of love,
acceptance, and unity across our division. Let’s
continue to celebrate and support PRIDE—
because everyone deserves to be seen, valued,
and celebrated just as they are. 💖✨
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